
 

Here are some of the exciting things coming up over the next 
few weeks 

 

Tuesday 7th November Prospective parents’ tours 

Wednesday 8th November Individual photographs 

Thursday 9th November Year 6 Junior Citizen trip 

Friday 10th November Year 6 Cake sale 

Tuesday 14th November Nursery parents’ coffee 
morning 

W/b 20th November Year 6 Bikeability 

22nd – 24th November Sayers Croft 

Thursday 30th November Prospective parents’ evening 
 

 
 

 

Dear Children, 
Mrs Good has gone to High Ashurst with Year 6 this week and left me in 
charge of writing to you all. I’m sure they have all had a lovely time and we 
are all looking forward to hearing all about it when they return. Look out for 
photos in next week’s Headlines. 

Forest School 
Despite the wet and rainy weather, Years 3 and 4 had 
a great time at Forest School this week. I joined them 
for a little bit, but didn’t stay for very long as if I got too 
muddy, I may have to have a bath – not one of my 
favourite things! Luckily the children were dressed 
much more appropriately for the mud.  
While I was there, I did spot a very big spider and 
Mrs Bennett told us it is called a False Widow and that 
these can sometimes bite. So, do remember not to 
touch any minibeasts you see in the woods unless an 
adult says it’s okay. 

Amber RULES! 

Approach me calmly 
from the front 

Stroke my back with 
one hand only 

Make sure I never have 
more than three hands 

on me 
If I move away, leave 

me be 
Only feed me dog treats 
that an adult has given 

you 

Amber-lines 
3rd November 2023 

Fireworks 
This weekend it is Fireworks night and 
Mr Knott told us all about Guy Fawkes in 
assembly this week. Lots of my dog friends 
don’t like fireworks as they are very loud and 
confusing for us, so if you have pets, make 
sure you keep them safely inside. Fireworks 
can be great fun for people though as long as 
you remember to listen to the adults you are 
with to keep safe. If you are going to see any 
fireworks this weekend, have a wonderful 
time.  

Have a fantastic 

weekend  

Love from 

Amber.  

 
Fun in Forest School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fun in the Sensory room 

 

A visit to Chestnut Class – I loved 
the special tack the children 

made me! 

Don’t worry Mrs Good – 
I’ve kept things running 

smoothly while you were 
away! 


